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Note to File 
EA0708-007  

Deze' Energy Corp-Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project 

 

Re: Meeting with Deze’ Energy Corp – February 25, 2009 

On February 25, 2009, Review Board staff met with representatives from the Deze’ 
Energy Corp. to discuss the upcoming submission of its Developer’s Assessment Report 
(DAR) and also to discuss timelines for the conformity check and information requests 
(IRs).  Deze’ Energy anticipates submitting the DAR by Friday, February 27, 2009.   
 
Deze Energy requested that the Review Board clarify when the conformity check would 
be complete and also when the Review Board anticipates the IR’s to be issued and 
technical meetings to be scheduled.  Outside of any major issues with the DAR, Review 
Board staff anticipates that EA should progress according to the work plan schedule set 
out in the Terms of Reference issued for this environmental assessment.  This document 
can be accessed at www.reviewboard.ca registry. 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Spencer 
EAA 
 

Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 

Tawanis Testart, EAO 

Phone: (867) 766-7066 

Fax: (867) 766-7074 

Email: ttestart@reviewboard.ca 

 
 

 


